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MEDIA RELEASE 
 
TITLE: Asia Development Bank 
 
On Wednesday 19 December 2018, the Assembly passed the Asia Development Bank Act into law in 
Niue. 
This is the first step we needed to take to make our membership a legally established entity within 
our legal system. 
There will be other administrative matters to be managed but these will be done normally. 
There is a membership fee and there will also be other ADB national requirements we must fulfil and 
we will work through these requirements. 
 
[ENDS] 

 
For more information, please contact the Office of the Premier on 
email:pats.sionetama@mail.gov.nuor hender.poumale@mail.gov.nu; phone: +683 4200. Visit 
our website https://niuepremierofficial.com/ 
 


